
January 12, 2024 

 

 

TO: Nancy Eldridge, Town Clerk 

FROM: The Historic District & Historic Properties Commission 

 

The Commission’s virtual meeting scheduled for Tuesday, Jan. 16, 2024 at 7 PM has been cancelled.   The 

next meeting is tentatively scheduled for February 20. 2024. 

 

Carole Romano, Chairman 

HD&HPC 

   

 


